
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2020 school year at Cudgen Public School. My name 
is Ms. Togo and I will be your child’s teacher this year in kindergarten. We will be very busy 
learning and making new friends throughout the year whilst having fun. I want to nurture 
each student’s love of learning and I will strive to provide a safe and positive learning 
environment for all. 
 

Daily Routines      
 

The morning session will be literacy based activities. They will be participating in letters and 
sounds activities, learning to write, fine motor activities, learning to read and many more 
learning opportunities. The students will be having a fruit break at 10am each day. Please 
ensure your child has a small amount of fresh fruit or vegetables to eat during this time. 
 

 In the middle and afternoon sessions students will be learning and engaging in Maths and 
other Key Learning Areas. 
 

Mondays - Library will be taught by Mrs. Punch in the library room. All students will need to 
bring a library bag on this day if they wish to borrow. We also have Mrs. Laurie who will be 
teaching our class music during Monday morning session. 
 

Thursdays - Scripture- Every week there will be 2 scripture classes a Catholic and Combined 
group for those families interested. It will start in week 4.  
 

Canteen - is on Mondays and Fridays only. Please ensure, if ordering that your child has their 
name on the front of a lunch order bag and they will need to put this in the classroom basket 
before school starts. Alternatively you can upload the QKR app and order from there. 
 

Class Supplies 
 

• 1 x Plastic envelope folder labelled with name and class for homework 
• 1 x Plastic envelope folder labelled with name and class for home reading 
• 2 glue sticks 
• 1 box of tissues 
• 1 pack of 4 white board markers 
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Homework/ Home Readers - Homework will be handed out on a Monday and returned on a 
Friday. The children are encouraged to take home readers each night that will be appropriate 
for their level. This will start in week 2. 
 

Classroom Helpers - If any parent/family member would like to help in the classroom, it 
would be greatly appreciated. If you have free time and can help out please have a chat to 
me and we can work out a time. It is also required that you have a working with children’s 
check (WWC). See front office for details. 
 

Class Dojo - We will use Class Dojo as a classroom award system and a communication tool. 
Please feel free to send messages to keep updated with classroom information as well as 
school stream. I will send out more information about this next week. 
 

Finishing Time   
 

The students will continue to go home at 2.30pm for the next. In week 3, students will finish 
school at 3pm with the rest of the school. 
 

If at any time, you have any questions or queries concerning your child, please feel free to 
contact me to arrange a time to have a meeting.  
 
 

Kind regards,  
Ms. Togo 
KT Classroom Teacher    

   
 

I acknowledge and respect that our school is on the traditional lands of the Bundjalung People and recognise 
them as the traditional owners of the land. 

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE AN ACTIVE LEARNER 
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